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Comments to IAASB’s Consultation Paper on Proposed 
Strategy and Work Plan for 2024-2027 
 
The Norwegian Institute of Public Accountants has developed its response input to the 
IAASB’s Consultation Paper on Proposed Strategy and Work Plan for 2024-2027 together 
with the other Nordics institues and has been submitted by NRF (The Nordic Federation).  
 
We support the input shared by NRF.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

  
Karen Kvalevåg Kai Morten Hagen 
CEO  Technical Director  
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